21 February 2018 No 4

Dear Parents/Caregivers

We look forward to seeing many of you at the Community Picnic, this Friday at 5pm.

As you will be aware, we are trying another way of communicating with families. All teachers now have a school mobile phone and we are hoping that you will all be able to be involved in class dojo. Complete the form below so that you can get started.

Continue to phone the office for urgent messages and absences - 027 614 2515 or 8557763. Please do not phone the class teacher during learning time as they will not answer their mobile phone.

Staff Mobile Phone Numbers and Email Addresses

Sandra McKenzie	027 613 8681	Room 1	smckenzie@bankwood.school.nz
Riss Randell	027 613 8942	Room 2	trandell@bankwood.school.nz
Tanya Taylor	027 613 9883	Room 3	ttaylor@bankwood.school.nz
Jimmy Heta	027 613 8454	Room 4	jheta@bankwood.school.nz
Zoe Hulme	027 613 7975	Room 5	zhulme@bankwood.school.nz
Larni Martin	027 613 8526	Room 6	lmartin@bankwood.school.nz
Danica Frampton	027 614 0437	Room 7	dframpton@bankwood.school.nz
Carol Elliot	027 614 0038	Room 8	celliot@bankwood.school.nz
Doretta Hall	027 614 1829	Room 9	dhall@bankwood.school.nz
Suzy Walker	027 614 1510	Room 10	swalker@bankwood.school.nz
Cheryl Montgomery	027 614 2611	Room 11	cmontgomery@bankwood.school.nz
Dianne Rouse	027 614 0612	Room 12	drouse@bankwood.school.nz
Lisa Wheeler	027 614 3613	Pohutukawa	lwheeler@bankwood.school.nz
Office	027 614 2515	Office	office@bankwood.school.nz
Jenny Stuckey (DP)	027 614 2316	Jenny (DP)	dprincipal@bankwood.school.nz
Toni Holford (DP)	027 613 2761	Toni (DP)	tholford@bankwood.school.nz

Class Dojo

Thank you to the parents and caregivers who have already sent in their email addresses. By now you should have received an invitation with the instructions for downloading and using the Class Dojo app. If you have not yet received these instructions via email, please let your child's classroom teacher know.

If you have not sent in your email address and would like to have access to your child's learning through Class Dojo, please complete the form below and return to the school office.

Parent Name	Mobile	_ Email
Child's name	Rm	
Child's name	Rm	

Regards- Kay Cleaver, Principal

